

AMS Eagle News



December 8, 2023

Parent Edition

Volume 18 • FREE

Dear AMS Families,

Congratulations to our second grade students who certainly kicked off the winter season with a tremendous performance, "The Big Chill". AMS was rockin' Thursday night! Now all we need is for Mother Nature to actually send us some snow this winter. Hopefully not seven feet...

As a reminder, Amsterdam School will be hosting Family Math and Family Science Nights. This year we will have two evenings of Family Math and two evenings of Family Science for children in grades K-4 and their families. These programs provide a fun, collaborative experience that allows families to explore math and science together through hands-on activities. Due to the interest in these events, you will be able to participate in **ONLY ONE** out of the four evenings. You will be contacted via email to confirm which evening your family has been selected to attend. Submissions are due by Tuesday, December 19, 2023. <u>Click here</u> to register!

The lego December holiday display will be in the commons through December 21, 2023. Please make sure that you pick up your lego display by 3:00 pm on Thursday, December 21, 2023.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Michele Fisher















- For ASHA Information and Events, click here
- * December 12th ASHA meeting is CANCELED! Be on the lookout for a newsletter with updates and plans for remainder of the school year (January-June)









Dates to Remember

12/21 – Holiday Class Parties

12/22 - HALF DAY for Students & Staff

12/22 - Pep Rally: Friendship! Wear your ugly sweater!

12/23 - 01/01 Winter Recess - SCHOOL CLOSED

01/02 - SCHOOL RESUMES





















